
This coming Sunday, May 29, we will have one of our “One Worship” Sundays.  
We will have just one service at 10:30 a.m. as part of Memorial Day Weekend.  
We will begin the day with doughnuts and coffee outside the main Narthex 
Doors at 9:30 a.m.  Come and enjoy a short time of fellowship before we 
enter for worship.  You are encouraged to dress casual on this Sunday and 
enjoy the fellowship and worship.

As we enter the summer, I am looking forward to our times of worship.  If you 
were asked “What is the most important part of being a follower of Jesus?”, 
how would you respond?  The Apostle Paul wrote to the church at Colossae 
words of encouragement as they sought to be the presence of Christ in a 
changing world. The very heart, of this letter, is found in Colossians 3:2.  Paul 

CONTINUED ON PAGE 2
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STAFF ANNIVERSARY
Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist, celebrates his  30th  year anniversary with Trinity 
Baptist Church on June 1st .  Please take the time to say a personal word, write a note 
or place a phone call to Wayne or offer words of encouragement and support for the 
fine job he is doing.

Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com

writes, “Set your minds on things above and not on earthly things.” Beginning 
on June 5th we will begin a summer series on the book of Colossians entitled 
“GYMSOX” or “Get Your Mind Set on Christ.”

As many of us will be away during the summer months on vacation, mission 
trips, or attending camps, I want to encourage you to make being present 
together when you are in town a priority.  It is important that we are 
intentional to continue to build our fellowship this summer and worship 
together.  I am looking forward to seeing you this summer.

Here is our series outline:

“GYMSOX”. Get Your Mind Set on Christ
June 5	 A Prayer for Graduates and for Us All - Colossians 1:9-14 

GRADUATE DAY (PENTECOST SUNDAY)

June 12	 Jesus Above All - Colossians 1:15-20

June 19	 The Energy of Christ - Colossians 1:24-2:5 
FATHER’S DAY

June 26	 The Fullness of Christ - Colossians 2:6-19

July 3	 Raised with Christ - Colossians 3:1-4 
ONE SERVICE AND CHURCH COOKOUT 
FOLLOWING WORSHIP

July 10	 Raised with Christ (Part 2) - Colossians 3:5-14

July 17	 The Peace of Christ - Colossians 3:15-17

July 24	 The Christ Centered Family - Colossians 3:18-4:1

August 7	 The People Every Church Needs - Colossians 4:7-18
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WELCOME TO TRINITY

May 29 
Stephanie Treadway native of Raleigh, NC, and has been a 
member of Trinity since 1963.  She has two daughters, Allison 
Treadway of Apex and Maura Treadway of Clayton.  She has 
three grandchildren Brittney, Tyler and Christina of Clayton.  
Stephanie is the Executive Director at Redirection -NC.  
Stephanie serves Site Coordinator – Jobs for Life, NH5k, Fall 
Fest Lead Team, Extended Care and serves as a Deacon. She 
Co-Facilitates The Hope Alive SS Class with Kim Sanderson. 

June 5 
Michael Coats native of Raleigh, NC, and has been a member 
of Trinity since 1972.  He and his wife Cynthia have three 
children: Brittan Gourley (married to Jeremy), Braxton, and 
Payton. He works as the Regional Sales Manager for GFL 
Environmental. Michael is a deacon with A4 C3 alongside of 
Pat York, Dan Allen, and John Dobyns. He also serves as an 
usher, TNT leader and on the Transportation Committee. 

Tammy Parrish Letter

SCAN TO REGISTER

More Information on Pages 12 and 13

Contact Katie at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com for questions or to volunteer!

JUNE 14-16  |  6:00-8:00 PM

Have you considered
 how your talents 

can be used to volun
teer this year? 

We could use your hel
p! 

- Katie    .
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A D U LT  M I N I S T R Y 
J I G S AW  P U Z Z L E  E XC H A N G E

ACROSS THE HALL FROM C308 NEAR 
THE RESTROOMS OF 3RD FLOOR C

EXTENDED TEACHING CARE 
As of 9/12/21: 

Early service worship care has resumed.

•	 Our traditional ETC schedule has begun again. Reach out to 
Katie with questions about your schedule!

•	 Registration is helping us plan for volunteers for both early 
(8:45) and late (10:55) service. We are not turning away families, 
so if you forgot to register this week, please still plan to join us 
and make sure to register in future weeks. 

•	 Sunday school does not require registration and begins at 
9:45am for all ages

•	 We are always looking for more people to join our ETC (worship 
care) team! If you are interested or have questions contact Katie 
at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com
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T B C  L I B R A R Y  N E W S
WHEN CRICKETS CRY

In order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and request 
to be on the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks you will have 
to add the Libby by OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, 
desktop, or Kindle. If you need a TBC Library card or you need to be added 
to the eBooks list, you may call or email Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or 
rbrown0207@gmail.com for assistance.

From Christy Award finalist Charles Martin 
comes a work of “God-haunted” southern 
fiction sure to tug at your heartstrings! 

Travel to a sleepy town square in Georgia, 
where a 7-year-old child sells lemonade 
to raise funds for a heart transplant, an 
onlooker watches, and a speeding truck 
comes around the bend, changing both 
lives forever. 

Before it’s over, they’ll both know there are 
painful reasons why crickets cry ... and that 
miracles lurk around unexpected corners.

Do you buy puzzles, work them once, and then store them in a closet, 
never to be worked again? Wouldn’t it be nice to pass that puzzle on to 
someone who appreciates working puzzles and get another one in return? 

We have created an adult jigsaw puzzle exchange library on a bookshelf 
located in the C building on the 3rd floor. It is across the hall from 
classroom C308 near the restrooms of 3rd floor C. Come and check it out!

The puzzles placed on these shelves are for exchanging. Fill free to 
deposit a jigsaw puzzle or just pick up a puzzle to take and work at home. 
Since this works like a puzzle library on the honor system, just pick out 
a puzzle, work it at home, then return it back to this shelf when you are 
finished with it. We also welcome donated puzzles. 

Many adults worked puzzles during Covid and are wanting to continue 
the hobby and share with one another from their resources. 

We hope you find this as a fun way to connect!
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Through Jesus, therefore, let 
us continually offer to God a 
sacrifice of praise--the fruit of 
lips that openly profess his name.

— Hebrews 13:15

ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music ministry! If you have 
singing or instrumental abilities, we need you. We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity. Consider getting 
involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Our preschool & children’s choirs, Student Choir, PrimeTimers Choir, 
and adult ensembles are taking a break for the Summer.  Dates for the 
Fall season will be published soon.  I hope to see our children and students 
back in choirs learning and singing worship songs!  Parents, we need you 
to begin planning now for Wednesday nights and Sunday afternoons to get 
your kids here for choir times.  We need them!  Remember, they are not 
the church of the future, but they are the church of NOW.

Special thanks to our two adult ensembles, Living Praise and New 
Covenant, for leading in worship last Sunday morning.  Under the 
direction of Joy Blashaw and Jessica Isaacs, these ensembles work 
diligently on Wednesday nights to prepare music for worship.  With the 
worst of the pandemic months behind us, these two groups have faired 
very well in resuming their ministry in worship.

There are many adults who have yet to wade back into the waters of 
church music at Trinity.  The Summer is a great time to get involved in the 
Sanctuary Choir again!  Realizing the next three months are high vacation 
times, it is still a great time to give the choir ministry a chance in your life 
as a believer at Trinity.  Come join us!

We could always use more people to join our slide team on Sunday 
mornings.  Currently, we have a team of three operating the slides for 
worship.  We really need to expand this team in order to have more 
backup in case of absences. The slide projection helps us in worship and 
for our streaming of the worship service.  If you are good with technology 
and are looking for a place to serve, then this is a great place to start. Give 
me a call if you are interested in joining the team.

Until we meet again! 
Steve
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We are still encouraging members to gather their own group and study this 
on your own. Leader’s guides and a DVD are available.  Let us know if you 
are getting a group together or if you need a facilitator.

Summer Bible Study
Wednesdays  |  6:15pm  |   C303 

B E G I N N I N G  J U N E  1 !

The Walk: Five Essential Practices of the Christian Life 
by Adam Hamilton 

Is your Faith messy at times? Do you need a re-
boost? Can you handle 5 simple practices that are 
foundational for growing and walking with God?

Join us on Wednesdays! 6:15pm Room C303 
beginning June1

We are followers of Jesus. We are seeking to 
learn from him, to emulate him, to go where 

he wants us to go, to do what he wants us to do, and to walk on 
the journey of life with him. Let’s discover 5 simple practices or 
disciplines that Jesus’ followers also pursued.

Scan a barcode below to purchase your book.

Cokesbury.com Amazon.com Christianbook.com

Sunday School News
NO SUNDAY SCHOOL ON MAY 29

ONE WORSHIP AT 10:30AM
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2022 Missions  DATES  To Remember

For more information on how to connect and serve,  
contact Lydia Tatum at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com.

I N T E R N A T I O N A L  M I S S I O N  T R I P  T O 

Door of Hope in South Africa 
O C T O B E R  1 3 - 2 5 ,  2 0 2 2  |  $ 5 0 0

Through our partnership with Baptists on Mission, our Trinity Team will have the 
opportunity to help build small cottages that will house an average of 6 children 
along with a host couple. Cottages will be made of interlocking cement blocks that 
will be made on site and then stacked to build the cottages. The process is quite 
simple and does not require skilled labor. We will have the opportunity to worship 
with and encourage local churches, and we will discover that the encouragement 

and the missions effort certainly goes both ways.

Since 1999, Door of Hope has rescued over 1750 abandoned infants with the goal 
of providing them a temporary Christian home while seeking long term foster care 
or permanent homes for each one. There are many older children not chosen for 
adoption who need a long term home, and that is where these cottages and foster 

parents come in.  

REGISTRATION DEADLINE
All registrations must be submitted no later than June 17, 2022 in order 

to lock in flights.  Email Lydia if interested at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com.

FINANCIAL AID
Each participant is welcomed to apply for individual financial assistance by submitting 
a Shaw Missions Fund Trip Application to the Missions Steering Committee and is 
eligible to have their personal cost subsidized up to 90%.  Forms are  available upon 

request. Contact Rev. Lydia Tatum (ltatum@tbcraleigh.com).

FAMILY PROMISE AT TRINITY  
AUGUST 7-14 

Beth Duke: bethwduke@gmail.com 
Beverly Munday: tgimunday@msn.com

MEDICAL/ DENTAL BUS 
JUNE 11 

Beth Davis: bethedavis6@gmail.com

FEED THE HUNGER PACK-A-THON 
JULY 30 

Brenda Lowrance: bhlowrance@gmail.com
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Contact Lydia for more ways to make a difference for God’s  
Kingdom in your community! ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

North Raleigh Minitries Food Pantry Needs 
Canned and Boxed Potatoes  |  Jelly  |  Pasta Sauce  |  Rice

Please deliver all North Raleigh Minitries food donations at our Local 
Ministry Supply Drive, in our bins at the entrances on Sunday mornings, or 
directly to NRM at 9650 Strickland Road, Suite 161 Raleigh, NC 27615. 

Raleigh Rescue Mission donations made outside of the Local Ministry 
Supply Drive can go in the large bins on the B200 Hall of the church.

When someone is in crisis (be it job loss, a medical emergency or other 
financial hardships), they often feel stuck, not knowing what next steps to 
take or how to overcome that crisis. Through Transitions, NRM seeks to 
meet their spiritual, emotional and physical needs, equip them to overcome 
their current crisis and help them better prepare for future crises. With 
22,700 families living paycheck to paycheck in our community, Transistions 
is an essential part of the program model that sets people on a path to a 
more stable future, provides the tools to move forward and equips them to 
walk through unexpected challenges with strength and hope.

The Transitions Program provides 6-8 weeks of one-on-one meetings with a 
case manager, identifying and assessing areas in life that participants want 
to change, setting solution-focused goals to make those changes a reality, 
and weekly groceries to save funds for other critical expenses.

CRISIS IN UKRAINE
For an update of Baptists on Mission’s Efforts in and around Ukraine go to  

baptistsonmission.org/ukraine-crisis

If you would like to give to the Ukraine Relief Efforts, you can: 

Send your donation to Baptists on 
Mission, PO Box 1107, Cary, NC 

27512. Please put “Ukraine Crisis 
Relief” in the memo. 

You can also give online at

baptistsonmission.org/ukrainegive

Send your donation to Cooperative 
Baptist Fellowship, P.O. Box 102972, 
Atlanta, GA 30368-2972.  Please put 

“Ukraine Relief” in the memo.  
You can also give online at

cbf.net/ukraine

North Raleigh Ministries Launches  
New Transitions Program to Support Families

Local Ministry Partner Supply Drive
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Contact Lydia Tatum for more information at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com.

WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS

SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 
THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00P.M

Bridge Tables and Chicken Foot Tables are set each week! 
If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

MEDICAL SUPPLY MINISTRY
Did you know that the church has a supply of medical items 

available for use free of charge?  If you find yourself or someone 
you love in need as they make life transitions or are on the mend 

from an illness or surgery, we may have just what you need!

Typical Items Available:

Wheelchairs  •  Motorized scooters  •  Rollators, Walkers, and Canes       
Crutches and Knee Scooters  •  Shower and Potty Chairs 

Bed Rails  •  Hygiene Items
Email Lydia at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com or call the church office to inquire.

Drivers for Senior Activities Needed!
We are getting out and about again with day trips, events, and we 

even have plans on the horizon for overnight trips in the fall!

If you are willing to help out by driving, 
please contact Mark Meyen at mmeyen@att.net.
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MIDDLE SCHOOL TRIPS

HIGH SCHOOL TRIPS

PASSPORT
June 26-July 1  |  COST $300  |  Greensboro, NC

We’re heading to Greensboro for an exciting week full of Missions, Worship, Games, 
and  fun time together! Come spend the week getting to know your church friends 

better and meeting friends from other churches and cities!

PASSPORT
July 10-17  |  COST $300 

Berea/Louisville, KY

Prepare for mountain water 
adventures on the way to KY, a 
week of missions, and a trip to 

Louisville to cap off the week!

SENIOR RETREAT
June 14 - 17  |  COST $100 

Pigeon Forge, TN

We are heading to Pigeon Forge, TN to 
celebrate our seniors and enjoy some thrills at 
Dollywood. We will also spend time reflecting 
on our Christian journeys and where God has 

us heading next!  Sign up by June 2nd!

GRADUATION SUNDAY - JUNE 5TH

GRADUATE INFORMATION NEEDED
We want to extend a special congratulations to all of our college students 
that have graduated over these past few weeks! If you or a family member 
celebrated a college graduation this past winter or this spring, please send 
your Graduation Information to Christian Davis or Sue Glover so we can 

recognize all of our 2022 Graduates on Graduate Sunday, June 5th.

MUDCATS GAME  |   $25 
Sunday June 12th  |  12:10 

AIR CONDITIONED SUITE + FOOD PROVIDED

Meet at the underground immediately following 
late service. We will return after the game ends.

SCAN THIS QR CODE TO 
REGISTER BY JUNE 1ST 

Contact Alexa Forrester with Questions 
alexaforrester3@gmail.com
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WE NEED YOUR HELP FOR VBS 
Interested in getting to know new people? Interested in 

showing God's love to others? Interested in having fun? Then 
we need you to help us with VBS 2022!! Contact Katie at 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com for questions or to volunteer! 

ALREADY SIGNED UP FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL?  
Thank you for helping us make this happen this year. We 
are grateful. We do a training each year that consists of 

going over the schedule, our theme, safety protocols, 
meeting your "team," getting materials, and more! 

SAVE THE DATE FOR 
MAY 22ND | 12:00PM  
following late service. 
Snack Lunch provided.

MAY 25TH | 6:30 PM. 
Snack supper provided.

The meeting will last no more than 30-45 mins and 
then we encourage your team to either plan that day 

or set up a time to plan. You will receive a separate 
email with your team. 

Look for an email with more information!

SCAN TO REGISTER
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VBS SNACK SUPPER
We are offering Snack Supper again this year 

before VBS. You can register on the church website. 

Deadline to sign up for Supper is June 10th. Payment is also 
due by June 10th. You may pay using this link  

https://onrealm.org/TrinityBaptistC/give/VBS 
or the QR code below- note that your responses, including 
the QR code will be emailed to you after you hit "submit". 

Cost is $7 per person. Supper will be served in the 
fellowship hall from 4:45 to 5:30 each night. 

WAYS TO PRAY FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2022

Pray for 
open hearts. 
In Matthew 13, 

Jesus shares the 
story of a farmer 
scattering seeds. 

The seeds that fell 
on good soil thrived, 
producing a harvest 
beyond the farmer’s 

wildest dreams! 
Ask God to begin 
preparing kids’ 

hearts, softening 
them and opening 
them to take in the 
“seeds” of God’s 

Word.

Pray for  
relationships. 

When VBS kids 
build friendships 
with other kids 

and loving adults, 
it creates an open 
door for them to 
begin or deepen 

their friendship with 
Jesus. Go through 
your registration 

list and “pray” the 
name of each child, 
asking God to bring 
a special, surprising 
friendship into that 
child’s life during 

VBS.

Thank God 
for families.

Parents or caregivers 
are usually the 

ones who get kids 
in the door of your 
program. They’ve 

signed kids up 
and will likely be 

bringing them each 
day. Thank God for 

sending each family 
your way! Thank 
God for parents, 
grandparents, or 

even babysitters who 
love him and want 
kids to know and 

love him, too.

Pray for wise 
staff members. 

Crew Leaders or 
small group leaders 

hear a lot about 
what kids are going 
through, what’s on 
their minds, how 

they’re struggling, 
and what worries 

they have. Ask God 
to pour his wisdom 
into your leaders as 

they interact with 
kids, giving them 

the right words and 
actions to reflect 
the heart of God.

Listen. 
Spend several 

minutes in silence, 
listening for the 

plans God has for 
your VBS. His plans 

may be a little 
different from yours! 

Maybe you want 
huge numbers…but 

God just wants a 
certain person to be 
there. You may have 
visions of everything 
running perfectly…
but God is going to 
do amazing things 

through “imperfect” 
circumstances. Rest 
in God’s hands, and 
give your program to 

him.
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ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
MAY 30

ROC CLOSED

TUESDAY 
MAY 31

9:30am-12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Linda Hanks 

WEDNESDAY 
JUNE 1

9:30am-12:45pm 
Johnny Teal

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carolyn Studeman

THURSDAY 
JUNE 2

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Charla Peel

FRIDAY 
JUNE 3

9:30am-12:45pm 
Billy Joyner

12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Gym Floor Schedule
MONDAY

	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open* Play Pickleball 
	 3:00-5:00pm	 Open Basketball 
	 6:30-8:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 

TUESDAY
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Skilled** Play Pickleball

WEDNESDAY
	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 
	 4:00-6:00pm	 Open Basketball

THURSDAY
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Open Play Pickleball

FRIDAY
	 12:30-3:00 pm	 Skilled Play Pickleball

*OPEN PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ with any skill 
level of play. Play may be a guided rotation with everyone 
attending rotating in/out of play at the end of every game. 
This play will be administratively guided with a single player 
rotation schedule.

**SKILLED PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ who 
would like to play with a specific partner(s) and is for the 
more competitive player.

NEW  
Circuit Fitness Class 

Tuesdays  |  6-7pm  
Now Meeting In-Person

TRINITY
FITNESS

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 11am 

Meeting Online

Flow Yoga 
Tuesdays | 3:15pm 
Now Meeting In-Person

Senior Strength 
& Stretch 

Thursdays | 10am 
Now Meeting In-Person

COME CHEER ON YOUR TBC SOFTBALL TEAM! 

All games are at Millbrook Exchange Park - 1905 Spring Forest Rd

MAY 26 
7:45pm

MAY 31 
8:45pm

JUNE 2 
7:45pm

JUNE 9 
7:45pmTrinityTrinity
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Interested in volunteering in the ROC? Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

MONDAY 
JUNE 6

9:30am-12:45pm 
Frank Evans

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry

TUESDAY 
JUNE 7

9:30am-12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Steve Goodman 
Janice Scott

WEDNESDAY 
JUNE 8

9:30am-12:45pm 
Mike Newton

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Alan Holley 

THURSDAY 
JUNE 9

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Pat Altman 
Tricia McCoy

FRIDAY 
JUNE 10

9:30am-12:45pm 
Volunteer Needed 

12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Theo and his Wife Nancy have been longtime members of the ROC. You can 
find them there just about everyday walking the track and working out. A while 
back, Theo asked if there was a way he could give back to TBC and after much 
thought, he asked if he could lead a breadmaking class (side note: Theo makes 
delicious bread, pizza, and other treats that he often brings to the ROC Volunteers 
Hint Hint!). After much planning, Theo’s master plan came together and he led 
our first bread making class! Everyone had a great time and went home with 

some delicious bread to bake! 

We’re thankful for the community and connections that are made each day in 
the ROC! Be on the lookout for ways that you can engage in the Recreation 

Ministry and be a part of just another way the Lord is at work here at TBC!

Bread Making With Theo

THE 17TH ANNUAL

ROC N’  GOLF TOURNAMENT
Thank you to everyone who participated in the 2022 ROC’N Golf 

Tournament and all those who supported Backpack Buddies through 
North Raleigh Ministries by sponsoring holes and donating items!
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED

We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 04/30/2022) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $1,105,295.46
YTD Operating Receipts		  $1,092,636.46
YTD Operating Expenses		      $991,286.66

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Julie Williams 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
jwilliams@tbcraleigh.com

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN 

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST
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